
August 15th, 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you have heard via national media, bullying is a big topic of conversation.  One way 

to work through and/or avoid bullying is to get to know classmates and make positive 

connections with them. So we are taking even more time to get to know our students 

and classmates at the beginning of the year. Please take the weekend to work on the 

ALL-ABOUT-ME ROBOT with your child. You can do the writing or your child. Have 

your child do the drawings and coloring of the robot. (You can help with the coloring – 

make it FUN family time.) I would like the picture to be a family picture IF 

possible and don’t forget the pets.  (I have 2 other lessons we will do that require a 

family picture so I can just make copies of this one.) I would like to have them 

returned to school Tuesday or Wednesday of next week – August 19th -20th. Each child 

will be sharing their individual robot with the class. I can’t wait to learn more about my 

students!!!  Thank you for your help with this project. 

Mrs. Goeden 

 

 

 
 


